

## Center for Teaching

May 30, 2012

Gabriel Baker Historical Perspectives 280 SH

Dear Gabriel,

The Center for Teaching Thank-a-Teacher program provides an opportunity for students to express appreciation for their instructors' dedication to teaching excellence. I am delighted to pass along the following words of gratitude to you.

A student in your Fall of Carthage course wants you to know the following:

Thank you so much for such a wonderful semester. You easily were the best TA that I have had here at Iowa and I just wanted to thank you for the effort you put into your job because it does not go unappreciated. Have a fantastic summer!

-Student wishes to remain anonymous

Congratulations and thank you for your outstanding teaching efforts at the University of Iowa. Your hard work has not gone unnoticed and we appreciate all that you do to ensure students succeed while at Iowa and for life.

Sincerely,

Jean C. Florman